Report of System Protection Working Group to ROS

June, 2006

· Misoperations reports for 138 kV and 345 kV were submitted to ERCOT June 1.

· ERCOT had originally asked that the future years short circuit cases due April 26 be delayed due to personnel shortages.  These will be submitted June 9.  ROS guidance is requested as to how to proceed in the future in the event this type of delay should happen again.

· Our WG has still not received the "Operationally Significant" 138kV circuits for relay loadability review promised by ERCOT at our last WG meeting in February.  ROS guidance is requested.

· Our next WG meeting is scheduled for July 27-28. 

Stan Ginsburg

SPWG Chair

